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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in regards to the Chugach Forest Plan Revision. | would like to express that | have been an avid
user of the Chugach Forest on a snowmobile and have enjoyed every minute of it. There is no place like it on
Earth and to be able to share it with my family over the next 20 years is of very big importance to me. | am
asking that you keep it open to snowmobiling for Alaska's residents to enjoy. | personally do my best to abide by
the warnings and/or postings on current trail conditions and if they are open or closed. | pick up any trash | see
on the trail which isn't much. | feel that the Chugach is well taken care of by the snowmobiling community and
therefore should be highly considered to be left open for use over the next 20 years. Thank you for your
consideration.



